
Welcome to our new members: 
 

Received into membership on Sunday January 21st: 
 
 

Candy & Bob Kurtz – 
Reside at 150 Lilac Lane, Chalfont.  
  
Candy has a Master’s in Education and is a retired 
Librarian. Her hobbies include gardening, reading, 
cycling & decorating.  She is involved with NOVA & 
choir.   
 
Bob has a Master’s in Education and is a retired 
Teacher.  He loves sailing, golf and is involved with the 
VFW. 

 

 
 

           Scouting Update - 
 

"Thank you to everyone who brought in 
donations for Operation Christmas Child. 
With your help, Girl Scout Troop 2285 
packed more than 60 shoeboxes for kids 
around the world. All of your donations will 
be greatly appreciated by the kids who 
receive the boxes. Together, we have made a 
difference in the lives of children around the 
world." 
 
 

Cub Pack 133 - 
Please let the church know that the Cradles to Crayons event was a success and 
the organization was so happy with the donations and were impressed with the boys 
in the volunteer efforts.  The boys spent the day cleaning shoes to be passed on to 
kids in need.  Thank you to the church for their support. 
 
 

Scout Troop 133 -
Chalfont Lions/Boy Scout 
Troop 133 Christmas 
Tree Sale came to 
Chalfont’s front lawn in 
2017.  Over 550 trees 
were sold. 
 
On Boy Scout Sunday 
the troop gave the church 
a $200.00 donation. 


